

AP MUSIC

DECEMBER NEWSLETTER



Dear friends of AP Music,

Miami Art Season is in full swing was we gather everyone together for the end of the semester! We hope that everyone has enjoyed <u>Miami Art Week</u>, and the many events, visitors and artists of all disciplines that have decorated our magnetic city during this time. May your holidays be inspired by so much great art.



December recital and gathering at *Cernuda* Arte

our December recital and gathering is almost here! On Sunday,
December 11th, when we will hold our semestral recitals at *Cernuda Arte* in Coral Gables, and then gather our adult students for some holiday cheer. We would like to thank this Gables-based cultural center for hosting us this season.



Event Information





AP Music supports Cuban art exhibit at Harvard University

As artists of Cuban heritage, we were pleased to support the advancement of Cuban and Afrocuban art by attending "El pasado mío/My Own Past" at the Cooper Gallery at the Hutchins Center this November. The exhibit is on view through December 21st.

Visit AP Guitar School



Miami Art Week

Our team was pleased to visit activations throughout the city, including Cernuda Arte at Art Miami, NADA Fair, Untitled Art Fair, Gagosian and Jeffrey Deitch, and the Craig Robins collection, among others. We are inspired to continue our musical projects as we collaborate with emerging talents.



Check out our new album





Give the Gift of Music this Holiday Season.

Making time for music is an important form of self-care, no matter what your background or level of proficiency. Our gift cards are a great way to share the music with others.

Gift cards AP
Music





Background image: Miguel Florido, courtesy of Cernuda Arte

Follow Us











Thanks for being a part of our musical community in Miami. Don't forget to stay in touch with us at albertopuerto.com.



Share on social



Visit our studio (\rightarrow)

